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17 February 2017 

 
 
Good Afternoon, 
 
 
This is Greg Norton, Principal (Acting) of Loch Lomond School, here with a few announcements 
regarding upcoming events at your school for the week of Feb. 20th – Feb. 24th.  
 
A big thank you to our facilities staff for their hard work shoveling-out the many entrances, sidewalks 
and perimeter area of our school. This was no easy task and we appreciate the many hours of hard work 
it takes to keep our school grounds clear, especially with the most recent weather events. 
 
Tuesday, Feb. 21st Grade 5 students will be participating in week five of the ten week D.A.R.E. program. 
This drug abuse resistance education course is delivered by a police officer form the Saint John Police 
Force. For more information please contact your child’s teacher. 
 
You are invited to Science & Technology Night on the evening of Tuesday, Feb. 21st from 6:30 – 8:00 
p.m. Come out and enjoy an evening at your community school, as we explore the area of science and 
technology. You will have opportunity to interact with new technology at work by our students, create 
your own masterpiece cookie and enjoy a hot drink and treat while you enjoy this evening of learning 
for the whole family. We will have Science East, Cherry Brook Zoo, Ducks Unlimited, NB Power and Falls 
Brook Centre just to name a few partners in attendance, who will have some very cool interactive 
exhibits. This evening will also give you an opportunity to see our new Library and some familiar faces 
you may not have seen for a while. Please remember to return the RSVP sent home with your child and 
a special thanks to our PSSC for making this evening possible. 

Wednesday, Feb. 22nd students who have submitted consent forms will receive their regular fluoride 
treatment to help keep that smile strong and bright! Thank you to our parent volunteers who help make 
the weekly fluoride treatment available for our students!  

Thursday, Feb. 23rd Loch Lomond will welcome our 2017-2018 K students during our “Welcome to 
Kindergarten” event at 2:00 p.m. – 3:30 p.m. There are two available sessions our new families can 
attend. The first session is at 2:00 – 2:45 and the second session is from 2:45 – 3:30. Families are 
encouraged to attend either session that best fits their schedule. We look forward to meeting our new 
K’s and their family at this event. 

Friday, Feb. 24th is a professional learning day for staff and there are no classes for students. 

 
For a complete list of the week’s activities & future events please refer to the Loch Lomond School 
website or follow us on Twitter @LochLomondNB. If you have any questions or concerns regarding the 
before mentioned announcements please call the school office @ 658-5350. We always welcome your 
feedback on how to make our school a better place to learn and visit! 
 
 
Yours in Education, 
Greg Norton 
Principal (Acting) 


